Dear Fellow SRS Members,

We had a memorable time last week Friday and many members gave favourable
feedback that the Penang Place Restaurant spread was really good and they had a
great time interacting with fellow members.

I'm pleased to let you'll know that the memorable photos have been promptly
uploaded to our SRS Website www.remisiers.org and our Facebook Page : The

Society of Remisiers - Singapore .

Please Like, Comment & Share to facilitate the recruitment of more members
and promote the interests of our society.

Thank you.

Best regards,

S Nallakaruppan

President

The Society of Remisiers (Singapore)


http://www.remisiers.org/

